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DATE: October 13, 2004 

TO: City Council 

RE: Corrected Minutes for Approval 
 

 
The minutes of the Regular City Council Meeting held on January 21, 2004 were 
approved at the Regular City Council Meeting on March 3, 2004, however, it was 
recently determined that these minutes were incomplete.  Specifically, a Public Hearing 
to reprogram CDBG Funds was added to the Agenda, but was inadvertently excluded 
from the text of the minutes.  This has necessitated that the minutes be corrected and 
resubmitted to Council for approval. 
 
The changes resulting from this correction are noted in the attached minutes and can be 
found beginning with Section 13.  PUBLIC HEARINGS.  The addition of this section 
resulted in the renumbering of the balance of the sections of the minutes.   
 
Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns regarding these corrections. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Margaret 
248-841-2462 
stratem@rochesterhills.org 
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